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We are pleased to announce the appointment of our Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Najib Khan as the 

Managing Director of the Company. This appointment was made pursuant to the retirement and resignation of 

the Chairman and Managing Director Mr. Khalid Ibrahim A Al-Mahmoud.  

Mr. Khalid A Al-Mahmoud has served as the Chairman of the Company since July 2012, and has 

immensely contributed to the growth journey of the Company. Under the able guidance of his Chairmanship, 

Ooredoo Maldives has achieved several milestones in digital transformation enriching the lives of the Maldivians.  

Ooredoo Maldives warmly welcomes Mr. Najib Khan as the Managing Director of the Company, and is 

confident that the Company will continue to achieve greater heights in digitalisation and contribute to the 

development of the Maldivian community.  

 - END- 

Contact Information: 
Ms. Arushee Mohamed 
Head of Investor Relations 
T:  +960 961-1657 
Email: investor.relations@ooredoo.mv 
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